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Ashley Quick

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 1:39 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Vero Beach Utilities

Please place the following in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 160049-EU. 
 
Thank you. 
Joann 
 
 
 
From: Gerry Fox [mailto:foxlyon@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 11:50 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: Vero Beach Utilities 
 
We are being taken advantage of on the rate front. FPL seems a better choice than Vero Beach utility for 
residents of indian River Shores       Gerald Fox 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
APR 12, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 02001-16




